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For many years, I owned a transport and distribution company and was a founding member of what today is 
called the SCLAA. 

The proposed facility plans to process up to 120,000 tonnes of plastic each year, which equates to 6,000 semi 
trailer loads. 

The vast majority of this plastic will come from Sydney. 

Given the ever increasing need to lower emissions, why would the Planning Commission think that 
unnecessarily locating such a facility at least 100kms away from the major source of plastic it will process is a 
good idea? 

I suggest that it be located as close as possible to the major source of plastic, which will minimise transport 
costs, and at a time of climate crisis, help reduce emissions. 

In any planning today, transport efficiency which helps reduce emissions must be a major consideration. 
 

 




